LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 9th OCTOBER 2015
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Jeanette Evans, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Joan Byrne (Ticket Office), David Higham, Ian Littlewood, David Smith & Tommy Hutchinson.
 APOLOGIES
Michelle Kirk (EIA). 
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE

· Bournemouth and Rubin Kazan are now on sale to season ticket holders and members who attended the Carlisle and FC Sion games respectively. The general sales will commence on 13th October.

· Chelsea away is sold out.

· Southampton at home is also sold out.

EIA UPDATE

· The Chairman welcomed Julie Harris (H.R. and Communications officer) who has been covering Michelle Kirk’s role in her absence and the Committee introduced themselves to her.

MEMBERSHIP
· Following the membership renewal letters being sent out in August approximately 159 have so far been returned. 

· It was also decided that in view of the rising cost of staging our dinners that the price for a members second guest will be increased to £25 for future events.

SOCIAL UPDATE/PODCAST
· The Social Secretary confirmed that the acts for the Christmas Dinner have been booked and a general discussion concerning the Christmas Dinner on 3rd December followed.

SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· On going.

DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· Not available.

AOB
· The Quarterly Newsletter is now almost ready to be published.
· The Club will be looking to appoint a new Disability Liaison Officer in due course following the introduction of new regulations from UEFA.
NEXT MEETING
Friday 6th November 2015. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
